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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
April 12, 2022 
 
CONSTRUCTION ON LORE STREET BETWEEN MANDELL CIRCLE AND 
COMER DRIVE TO BEGIN ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 13, 2022 
 

CLOVIS, NM – Beginning Wednesday, April 13, 2022, K. Barnett and Sons will conduct 
construction work on Lore Street between Mandell Circle and Comer Drive, which will 
be closed to thru traffic. Construction will replace existing asphalt and is expected to be 
completed on Friday, April 15, 2022. During this time, the public is asked to follow all 
detours and seek alternate routes. 
 
For questions regarding the construction, please contact K. Barnett & Sons at (575) 762-
4407. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


